
Our Ref:  PS062/22-23/SMI/LJY 

 

09th November 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Year 10 Consultation Evening Wednesday 16th November, 2022 - Online Appointment Booking  

I would like to invite you to attend our Year 10 Consultation Evening on Wednesday 16th November        

from 3.30pm – 7.00pm. Appointments will be via video link using a system called School Cloud.  

This is an important evening, which provides you with the opportunity to discuss your child’s 

academic progress with their individual subject teachers. Parents/carers usually find this an excellent 

time to find out how they can support their child at home in terms of work and organisation. It is 

also nice to hear how hard your child has been working and gives you the opportunity to boost their 

confidence.  

The school has introduced a new intuitive and easy to use online appointment booking system. This 

allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers and you will receive an email 

confirming your appointments. We are confident this will be an improvement to the previous system 

and welcome any feedback.  

Appointments may be made from midday on Thursday 10th November until  11.00pm on Monday 

14th November 2022.  

To book your appointment please click: 
https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/home/parents/consultationevening-booking/ 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr S Smith 

Year 10 Team Leader 

 

https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/home/parents/consultationevening-booking/

